
                                                                                                                                        

 

 
 

 

 

Parents’ evening- 18th and 19th October 

You should have had your parents’ evening time slot by 

the end of the day.  

 

Harvest Festival Gifts 

We now have a store of food items in school and St. Mary’s 

will be having one from 1st November linking in with their 

‘Warm Space’. If you or anyone you know in the 

community is in need of a food parcel, please direct them 

to St. Mary’s (from 1st November) or school. All 

requests/referrals will be managed discreetly. Thank you 

for your support. 

 

Janette’s Garden (In memory of our Chair of Governors) 

The school has been given a sum of money to provide for 

this area. If anyone is able to help us turn this idea into 

reality, please contact the school office. 

 

School Attendance 

Please be aware that we cannot authorise days taken 

during term unless it is exceptional circumstances. If you 

do take holidays of more than 10 sessions (5 days) this will 

result in a Penalty Notice issued by Cheshire East Council. 

Our attendance will be checked and the school has to be 

seen to keep in-line with the local authority. 

 

Year 6 Applications for High School OUR STAR  

Please note that the last application for Secondary School 

places is 31st October. Offer day for Secondary School is 

1st March 2023. 

 

Halloween Disco – Friday 21st October 

Tickets are now available on Parent Pay £3.50 per child. 

Please bring/send with your child any pre-loved 

Halloween costumes by Monday 17th for a sale. All 

proceeds going to the PTA. 

 

FLUENZ- IMPORTANT IF YOU HAVE NOT REGISTERED 

We have just had an email from NHS Wirral and anyone 

who has not already registered their child and would like 

them to have the nasal spray please send an email by 21st 

October with your child’s full name, date of birth and 

school they attend. 

WCNT.IMMUNISATION@NHS.NET  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PTA  

Dates for your diary: 

2nd December Christmas Fair* 

 

Diary Dates for the term - *further details to follow 

A full dates list will be coming out soon but please find 

important dates below:  

 

PARENTS’ EVENING (Virtual) – 18th and 19th October*  

INDIVIDUAL PHOTOS – Friday 4th November 

FLUENZ - Reception-Y6 - Monday 7th November. You 

should have by now opted in online for your child. 

ANTI-BULLYING WEEK – wb 14th November 

CLASS ASSEMBLY YEAR 5/6 – Thursday 17th November 

BIKEABILITY LEVEL 1 YEAR 5 – Thursday 1st December* 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY - Friday 2nd December* 

CHRISTMAS CAROL SERVICE – Tuesday 20th December at 

St. Mary’s Church* 

BREAK UP FOR CHRISTMAS – Wednesday 21st December 

2pm 

 

 

 

OUR STAR CHILDREN THIS WEEK: 

 

RB – Reggie Dunlop, Esmae Scarlett 

RGS – Scarlett Heywood-Brown,  

Mason Kannenberg Brooks 

YEAR 1/2A – Sidney Farley 

YEAR 1/2B – Felix Newiss, Georgia Pycroft 

YEAR 1/2P – Poppy Furness, Ollie Martin 
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